
 

 

Cleanup Response Update - 3/25/19 
Dear Lake Ballinger residents, 

Thanks again for your patience as we continue to plan for restoration of the affected properties 
along the lake. We are writing to give you a status update. We reported last Friday that all clean-up 
activities had been completed and pipe repairs done. One of the neighbors requested an additional 
disinfection and pressure washing, so we went ahead and completed that on all the affected 
properties. The immediate public health threat has been addressed, but please wait to let your kids 
or dogs play in your yard until restoration is complete. 

If your yard was impacted by the overflow, King County will be restoring it. Our team will be bringing 
in topsoil and sod or lawn seed to replace damaged areas. A landscape contractor has been 
secured and WTD is working with the City of Edmonds to get a permit for temporary road impacts to 
SR 104. We will be providing flaggers to safely move landscaping materials in and out of driveways. 

We expect to get our permit tomorrow and the work can start shortly after that. We expect the 
restoration to take approximately two weeks. 

Please don’t hesitate call us if you have any questions at 206-296-7432. We will continue to provide 
updates via email as we have them. 

Community Relations Team, King County Wastewater Treatment Division  

  
 

  

   

  
 

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2FKingCountyWTD&data=02%7C01%7CCaryn.Sengupta%40kingcounty.gov%7Cea1a24e963f44684e0ef08d6b17c2580%7Cbae5059a76f049d7999672dfe95d69c7%7C0%7C0%7C636891544113544351&sdata=9OPkVNGAYOH%2F9MJ0PSv683Meic77gpNG9Fif29%2B0q24%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fkingcountywtd%2F%3Fref%3Dbookmarks&data=02%7C01%7CCaryn.Sengupta%40kingcounty.gov%7Cea1a24e963f44684e0ef08d6b17c2580%7Cbae5059a76f049d7999672dfe95d69c7%7C0%7C0%7C636891544113554360&sdata=CHoCl0bxDLY0sRkHAt6pRwB6o883WuXywoCTuZiWKvk%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkingcountywtd.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7CCaryn.Sengupta%40kingcounty.gov%7Cea1a24e963f44684e0ef08d6b17c2580%7Cbae5059a76f049d7999672dfe95d69c7%7C0%7C0%7C636891544113564365&sdata=W7rqsM7LaH55nk72Min8XqFBsKTbFVUi2L7QzbILbkA%3D&reserved=0
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